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Fri, Dec 3rd  Early Dismissal @ 1:30 Mon, Dec 13th  PAC Meeting Library @  7:00pm 
 Deck the Halls    First Term Reports begin to go Home 
 Food Drive Begins   Spirit Week 
Fri, Dec 10th  Purdy’s Order Pick Up Tue, Dec 14th  Vitual FamilySmart 4:30-5:30 
  Fri, Dec 17th  Last Day before Winter Break

 

TOMORROW Friday December 3rd – Early Dismissal at 1:30pm. 
 

Dress for the weather 

As the weather continues to be cold and wet, it is important for students to 
have the proper clothing to be able to play outside comfortably. A raincoat, 

and boots are necessary for our primary grades. Please be sure to send the 
right clothing daily as we go outside to play 95% of the time. 

 
We live in a temperate rainforest, so rain is expected especially in the fall months. 

As we switch over to the possibility of snow , adjust the clothing to warm jackets, 
hats and mittens and remember that the paths and asphalt get slippery especially if 

there is a frost. 
 

Donations 

Global Outreach Team will be collecting Family Hamper donations and food bank 
donations from Dec 6th -15th. 

Non perishable food items only please. 

 
Our Global Outreach Leadership students are also collecting food from Dec 6th to 

15th in our "Winter Wonderland Food Bank Drive". Please consider sending "warm" 
food items to this food bank donation. 

*dry and canned soups *dry and canned beans *pasta *cat food 
*crackers  *Canned pumpkin *juice *dog food 

*canned meats/fish *canned applesauce *cereal 
*hot chocolate/tea *powered creamer *baby formula 

*porridge *canned vegetables  *tin fruit 
 

Adopt a Family 
Please consider sending monetary support to help with our Adopt a Family 

campaign sponsored by the PAC. 
 

We are hoping to provide for 8 families. Donations can be made online through the 

Hot lunch website HERE. 
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Report Cards 
First Term Reports will be coming home the week of Dec 13-16. 
Please keep your copy of the report for your records and return the envelope signed 

back to the classroom teacher. 

 
Spirit Week Dec 13th – 17th 
The Spirit Team will be hosting fun events all week Dec 13-17. Please do not feel 
that it is only Christmas Related-Think of it as Winter Wonderland. We will kick off 

the holidays with Deck the Halls Friday, Dec 3rd. 
 
Mon, Dec 13th  Ugly Sweater Day 

Tue, Dec 14th  Red and Green Day/Blue and White for Hannukka/Multi colour for Kwanza 
Wed, Dec 15th   Favorite Holiday Character Day ( Santa, Elf, etc) 

Thu, Dec 16th  Dress like an Ornament ( lights, jewelry, etc) 
Fri, Dec 17th  PJ’s Day 

 
Parenting Support 
We are a team of FamilySmart® Parent Peer Support Workers for Surrey, Delta, 
and White Rock.  

 
We are very excited about an 

upcoming "In the Know" 
session, where we will discuss 

"Holidays Can Be Hard". Please 
see the poster - - - - - - - - - > 

which has all of the information 
to register. As always, our 

events are free to attend. 
 

Virtual Event 
Registration: FamilySmart - 

The Holidays Can Be Hard 

Date: December 14th 
4:30pm to 5: 30pm 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://familysmart.ca/event/surrey-delta-and-white-rock-the-holidays-can-be-hard/
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PAC Newsletter 
 

General Donation 
If you would like to support our PAC but are not interested in participating in any of our fundraising, we have set 
up a general donation option on our hot lunch webpage for anyone wanting to still support PAC.    
 

OR see the fundraising options below: 

 
 

HotLunch Volunteers 
If you are available to volunteer for hotlunch please sign up here. 
 

Purdy’s 
Pick up will be Friday, December 10th. 
 

Community Holiday Help 
We know the holidays can be a difficult time for some families in our school community and our PAC would like to 
offer an opportunity for our community to offer help. A donation option has been added to the hot lunch website 
for anyone wanting to make a donation towards providing holiday hampers to our families in need.   
 

Domino’s Raise the Dough Fundraiser Week 
Dates will be announced shortly for an upcoming pizza take out or delivery from our local Domino’s in both 
November and December. 
 

Cobs Bread 
When shopping at our local Cobs Bread at Panorama Marketplace (57th & 152) at any time during the school year 
please remember to mention Goldstone Park PAC and they will donate a portion of your purchase to us.  
 

PAC Meetings 

We will be meeting in the library, face to face, masked, sanitized and distanced. Meetings are 7:00pm please 
sanitize and sign in at the front door when entering the school. 
 

December 13 April 11 
January 17 May 16 
February 7 June 2 
March 7  
  

There are positions open for individuals wanting to take on an active role in the school. Please let the office know 
if you are interested or email PAC directly at goldstonepac@gmail.com. 
 
Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook @GoldstoneParkPAC to keep up to date with upcoming news! 
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